LOCAL GOVERNMENT CHIEF OFFICERS
GROUP

Thursday, 9 August 2018

Troy Green

General Manager

Tweed Shire Council

E: tgreen@tweed.nsw.gov.au

Dear Troy
Membership of Local Government Chief Officers Group

| am very pleased to advise that at the recent Group meeting held on Friday 27 July 2018 at
Noosa Council, your nomination to the Local Government Chief Officers Group was
approved. You only get out of the Group what you put in and | look forward to catching up
with you again in the near future.

Most information relating to the group is accessible via the web — www.lgcog.com — log in
details below:

The next meeting will be hosted by Western Bay of Plenty, New Zealand from 14-16
November 2018. You will also notice from our website, details of other meetings to be held
in the next two (2) years. Enter the dates in your diary now.

As National Registrar one of my key responsibilities is to maintain the members register. A
friendly reminder — membership is reviewed if you miss three meetings in a row. The
strength of the Group is based on the commitment and participation of its members and
attendance at least once a year is considered reasonable.

If you require anything further or just wish to chat/email please feel free to contact me
anytime.

Yours faithfully

MICHAEL TUDBALL AFSM FAICD ACEcD
NATIONAL REGISTRAR

e: mtudball@sthgrampians.vic.gov.au
m: 0419 519 859 w: (03) 5573 0400




